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01357 671557

8pm

Please Note; The service at the S’ven Evangelical Church on MON will start at 8pm 
Please Note; The morning reflections MON-THURS 9.30am will just last half an hour 

Day of Prayer- Good Friday
Avendale church will be open all day from 8am  

till the service at 8pm with readings and
prayers said every half hour. Please spread the

word to your neighbours, friends and family
who would appreciate having a time of prayer

and quiet reflection. 
 

Anything for the newsletter, please e-mail info@avendale-drumclog.org.uk



Church family news
Congratulations to Tom Palmer who turned 80 on
Thursday 7th April. Tom always has smile for
everyone and is so willing to help out when
needed. Happy Birhtday Tom! 

News from Laurie:
Laurie would like to thank those who donated
to her sponsored steps during March in aid of
Cancer Research. She raised the magnificent
sum of £1012.00 ( incl gift aid)  Well done
Laurie!

 Craft Club News
Also from Laurie- The Craft Club has now finished for the season. It will resume in
September. Watch this space for further info. I’m sure everyone would like to give Laurie
a huge thank you for all the ways in which she serves God in our fellowship - for the work
with the craft club and the ministry of organising flowers to be delivered to people in
need of comfort. It is Laurie who is behind the floral displays that are seen around the
church. 

DEC donation
The trustees of the church decided to make a donation of £4132.00 to the
Disasters Emergancy Committee’s Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal.  

Great news! Angus & Murray’s radio show
is proving to be very popular. The station’s
management are delighted that their
listening figures are so high.  
Tune in to www.avondaleradio.com on
Wednesdays 3pm-4pm or the repeat on
Sundays 9-10am  

http://www.avondaleradio.com/

